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RECEIVED

By Lisa Pedroli at 8:36 am, Aug 30, 2017

Please Post

TO: Member Town Clerk
AUG 29 2017
FROM: Dr. Michael F. Fitzpatrick, Superintendent-Director
Chester P. Hanratty, Jr., Subcommittee Chair El&%%stmvmw
RE: POLICY SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING
DATE: August 29, 2017

Please be advised that a Policy Subcommittee meeting has been scheduled for:

Monday, September 11, 2017 @ 3:30 PM

At 65 Pleasant Street, Upton, Massachusetts
In the Principal’s Conference Room

Agenda

e ADF-SCHOOL DISTRICT WELLNESS PROGRAM

e GDB-1-SUPPORT PERSONNEL
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